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Good morning 
I refer to legislation 202 animal welfare. Farmers cannot be exempt from the public's interest in 
how they farm. Like all trades , professions and vocations people are accountable for the way the 
conduct their businesses. Transparency must be allowed as other sentient lives are involved. 
Reliable access to the treatment of farm animals is paramount to the public's confidence in 
farming practice. 


